
1E’s Class Newsletter - Spring Term 2022
Learning together, we will all be exceptional.

Welcome back to 1E. We hope you had a relaxing winter break,
it is wonderful to have all of the children back and we are
looking forward to a really exciting year.

Your class teachers is:
Miss Edwards

Other support staff in 1R:
Ms Laurencia and Ms Zohra

1E will have P.E on a Monday and a Thursday.  Children can come to
school wearing their PE kit on the days they have PE.  Please ensure
your child has the correct PE kit – white or house colour t-shirt, navy
tracksuit bottoms or shorts, black trainers or plimsolls.

The homework each week will be:
- A Phonics and Maths activity via the school website class

page
- Library book for sharing and  a decodable reading book for

your child to read (changed weekly)
Please read with your child as often as possible, ideally daily. This can
be your child listening to a story and/or reading and re-reading their
decodable reader. Please sign or add a short comment to their
reading record once a week.

Our Vision and Values:

- Respect One Another
- Every Individual Matters
- Take Responsibility
- Strive for Excellence
- Try Your Best

Our School rules:

- Show Kindness
- Listen Actively
- Walk Responsibly
- Respect Our Environment

Important Dates:

100 Day: Monday- 21st February
Y1 & Y2 Phonics and Reading parents workshop - 26th January
World Book Day- Thursday 3rd March
Parents’ Evenings- Tuesday 15th and Thursday 17th March
More information on these events will be given closer to the time.
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